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Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 Year 7 

 

Subject: 

 Observatory Open Evening - Wednesday 10th October 7-9pm 

 

Message body: 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Our first observatory open evening will be held on Wednesday 10th October from 7-9pm and with 

the forecast so good we are making an early call to say we'll certainly be open. We hope to observe 

Mars, a beautiful double star called Albireo and other targets such as Neptune, as well as offering 

tours around the sky. Star maps will be available on the night and with students studying astronomy 

this term in science, we hope to see some of our new students there.  

Find us next to the athletics track from 7pm (although it won't get properly dark until a little later 

than that). 

Best wishes 

Sackville Observatory Team 

 


